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The Marco Island Code of Ordinances is administered by dedicated, hardworking Code 

Enforcement Officers.  Two areas of concern regarding this process have surfaced recently.  The 

City Council may provide additional direction to the City Manager that may improve how these 

issues are handled. 

 

1.  Enforcement of the Sign Ordinance regarding placement of signs in the public right of 

way. 

2. Interpretation and enforcement of the Ordinances regarding the parking of trailers on 

residential lots. 

 


